
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 2nd December 2022  
 

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week and well 
done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our 
school values this week.  Please see all the information on this 
newsletter, an exciting few weeks ahead as we approach the 

Christmas break.   

 

Dates for your Diary   

  

Wednesday 7th December: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 

  

Monday 12th December: Reception Nativity 14:00 

  

Thursday 15th December: Christmas Fayre 15:30 - 17:00 

  

Friday 16th December: Non-uniform Day. School closes at 13:30 for Christmas Holidays 

  

Christmas Holidays: Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January  

  

Tuesday 3rd January: Staff inset day - school closed 

  

Wednesday 4th January: School opens - spring term 

Attendance  
 
For week beginning 28th November:  
Beech Class:      100%  
Birch Class:     100% 
Cherry Class:     94.4% 
Chestnut Class:    85.2%  
Elder Class:    90.0% 
Elm:       94.8%  
Hazel:     99.1% 
 

Congratulations to those   classes that have reached an attendance of 97% or above.  It would be 
great to see every class reach 97% or above next week.    

 
Value Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birch       Beech Class 
Finlay   Integrity & Respect  Jessica  Resilience 
Esme-Rose Achievement & Care  Rory   Respect & Resilience        
 

  

Cherry Class      Chestnut Class 
Ellery  Achievement   Charlotte  Achievement 
Eve   Resilience    Alan   Integrity 
 

Elder Class      Elm Class 
Tabitha  Achievement & Resilience Eden   Achievement & Resilience 
Cole   Achievement & Integrity Poppy  Achievement & Resilience    
 

Hazel Class 
Dylan  Resilience 
Ronnie  Collaboration 



 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
 

 
 

Welcome to our school dog Weasley! 
 

We are excited to finally 
share with you that 

Lower Farm Academy 
has a school dog. 

Weasley, who lives with 
Mrs Dale, is going to 
spend lots of time at 

school helping children 
with their learning. We 
are introducing him to 

the children slowly, 
starting with only 2 or 3 
children, so that he gets 
used to it and is trained 

within the school. This is such an exciting opportunity for 
the school and the children and we can not wait to 

watch Weasley grow with his training.    
 

 
    














